
Key reminders for Stage 3 Camp! 
 

 
 

Camp is next week, from Wednesday 27 July to Friday 29 July. We are looking 

forward to a fantastic couple of days.  

 

● Mr Casham, Mrs Jordan, Mrs McCarthy, and Mr Donnan are attending camp.  

● Please check See Saw to see an updated ‘What to bring’’ list. The essentials are BYO 

morning tea and lunch on the first day (in a throw away bag), toiletries, towels, 

sleeping bag, bed sheet, pillowcase, backpack, torch, personal medication (if needed), 

beanie and gloves, enclosed shoes, water bottle, rain jacket. 

● Arrive at school just at 9am on Wednesday, we will arrive back before 3pm on Friday. 

A school app notification will be sent out as we return home. It takes about an hour to 

get to camp.  

● Safety: all activities are weather permitting (detailed weather reports shared at 

breakfast meeting between camp organisers and Mr Casham). There are highly trained 

and experienced staff. Follow the instructions and don’t leave the cam boundaries.  

● Room inspections will occur Wednesday evening and Thursday evening. 

● All medication should be given to Mrs McCarthy Wednesday morning, in its original 

packaging and clearly labelled with your name, the dosage, and frequency.  

● You will be split into four activity groups, and you will complete a variety of activities 

throughout the three days.  

● Room allocations will be announced when we arrive at camp. Rooms consist of three, 

four, five and six people.  

● Do not bring aerosol, cameras, cans, mobile phones and other electronic devices, 

jewellery, or valuables. A small number of lollies are permitted. Teachers will take 

plenty of photographs and will share them with you. You do not need any money.  

● When it’s ‘’lights out’’ time, students are not to leave their beds (except for medical 

or toilet reasons) and can only whisper from that point onwards.  

● Students must remain in their bedrooms until the teacher knocks on the door at 7am 

every morning. Breakfast is served at 7.30am.  

 

Bring your respect, resilience, and positive attitude. We are one big team, and we are 

there to support each other, especially those who might find it initially difficult to be 

away from home! Expect to make new friends and have a great adventure. 

 

Mr Casham 



 


